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	Focus Week
This half term we will be ensuring your child/ children are settled into their new year groups. They will be introduced to their new routines of their timetable. 


	Physical Development
Every Thursday afternoon this half term we will be doing football with NUFC, so we will need an outdoor kit each week.
We will also have a dance lesson on a Monday. Children must have a PE kit in school all week as this may change depending on commitments that week.
	Topic
Our topic this term is the Toymaker. We will be looking into the similarities and differences between toys. We have a fantastic opportunity to receive a box of delight from the Hancock museum which will have historical toys to look at. 
In an afternoon some of the year 1’s will be in different class to year 2. These year 1’s will be with Mr Allan for topic and science.

	Literacy
In Talk For Writing we are focusing on traditional tales this half term. We will be learning the story Hansel and Gretel. Towards the end of the half term we will be looking at a non-fiction text of a recount. 

	Seahorses

[image: image2.jpg]


 
	Mathematics
Year 1 and 2 will be looking into a mastery approach in maths. We will be looking at place value, addition and subtraction and shape. KS1 will also look into multiplication and division this term. We will be using a multi-sensory approach allowing children to interact with practical resources as well as looking at pictorial representations. 

	Homework and reading

Reading folders should be brought into school daily. Each day we read for 10 mins to start the day and all children need their books for this.
The format of homework will remain as an optional format in order to receive praise points. This will be given at the beginning of term. 
	Science

This term we will be looking into the human body. We will look into the basic body parts and the senses the body has. We will also look into the needs of the body and the importance of a healthy balanced diet. 
	PE kit

Most of Year 1 and 2 will have football on Thursday and PE on Monday. Kits should be brought into school on the first day of term and we suggest you leave it until half term. 

Remember they’ll need: a plain white t shirt, blue/black shorts, sandshoes / trainers. 

	Educational visits
You will be informed any further visits.


	Important information

Miss Fawcett will have PPA on Thursday pm. The children will have football with Mr Allan during this time. 
	

	Supporting your child at home

Please remember to read with your child at home and sign their books twice a week at least. It is vital they are questioned about what they’ve read in order to improve their comprehension skills at this stage.
 
	Follow us on Twitter and Facebook!
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